
 

 

 

OFFICIAL 

 

Plymouth and South West Devon Supplementary Planning Document 

Adoption Statement 
 

 

The Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) (Amendment) Regulations 

2017 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Plymouth and South West Devon Supplementary Planning 

Documenting (SPD) was adopted in accordance with the above regulations. It was adopted by West 

Devon Borough Council on 9 June 2020, Plymouth City Council on 22 June 2020 and South Hams 

District Council on 16 July 2020.  

 

The SPD has been prepared by the three local authorities to amplify and give guidance on the 

implementation of the policies of the Plymouth and South West Devon Joint Local Plan (JLP). 

 

Availability of Documents 

 

The adopted SPD, the consultation response report and a copy of this adoption statement can be 

viewed on the Council’s website at: 

https://www.plymouth.gov.uk/planningandbuildingcontrol/supplementaryplanningdocuments 

 

Copies will also be made available in the coming weeks for inspection during opening hours at: 

 All public libraries in Plymouth; 

 Plymouth City Council, 1st Stop Shop, 71 New George Street, Plymouth PL1 1RJ; 

 South Hams District Council, Follaton House, Plymouth Road, Totnes, Devon, TQ9 5NE; 

 West Devon Borough Council, Kilworthy Park, Drake Road, Tavistock, Devon, PL19 0BZ.  

 

For further information please contact the Joint Local Plan team on 01752 305477 or 

plymouthplan@plymouth.gov.uk  
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